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I am against the net pens in open waters. Cooke Aquaculture's irresponsibility and lack of
maintenance allowed a devastating accident to happen and has shown that these pens are not a good
plan. I don't believe that there should be non-native fish in net pens. The focus should be on our
native species and keeping them healthy and vibrant for our communities. Please do not allow net
pens into our waters.


